
     Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 21.5.21 

 

 

Dear families, 

This morning I met with one of the Councillors 

from the Local Authority to discuss parking around 

school. We observed several parents parking in 

front of the school gates, on double yellow lines and blocking residents drive 

ways. Please be reminded to park and drive responsibly in order to keep out 

children safe.  

The Recovery Curriculum  

There is a lovely buzz around school, which shows just how 

much the children are enjoying their learning and being back 

at school again with their friends. This week Year 6 have been 

learning about directions in their French lessons and places to 

visit in Paris. They can use the correct vocabulary and have 

been working on their pronunciation. The children have also 

been using scientific vocabulary to describe how bright or dim 

bulbs become when they use a variety of circuits. Year 5 are 

learning about the 5 Pillars of Islam in their RE lesson and are 

enjoying finding out about different cultures.  

After half term we are introducing Covid secure opportunities for visitors to 

come in to school starting with a Year 3 Ancient Egyptian workshop. A letter 

will be coming out soon about our plans for Year 6, to ensure they have a 

memorable end to their time at Primary 

School. This will include our fish and chip 

lunch, party and we are hoping to take the 

children to an outdoor activity centre for the 

day. There are also plans for a visit or visitor 

for Years 4 and 5. It will be so exciting for the 

children (and staff!!) to have these events to 

look forward to after such a difficult year.  



100 Books Challenge 

I am very pleased to be able to share that Harriet 

and Amelia have completed the 100 Reads 

Challenge. They were presented with a book 

voucher from Simply Books last week. 

Congratulations girls!!  

Help us win £5,000 of national Book Tokens for the school library and get £100 

for yourself! https://t.co/lhE1DU8LxD?amp=1 

Author of the Moment 

                               

As part of our ongoing project to improve reading across school, we are 
focusing on different authors. I will be talking to the children in today’s virtual 
assembly about Michael Morpurgo. If you have any books at home written by 
him that you would be willing to donate, please bring them to the main 
entrance area. We have also had virtual visits from the authors who have 
written books as part of the Stockport Children’s Book Awards.  

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 24th May – Year 5 SEND reviews 

Tuesday 25th May – Year 6 SEND reviews 

             - Year 2 SEND transition meetings 

Friday 28th May – PTA Break the Rules Day  

                               - Last day of half term 

Monday 14th June – Term Starts 

Tuesday 15th June – Y3 Ancient Egyptian Workshop 

Wednesday 16th June – 4P swimming lessons 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

https://t.co/lhE1DU8LxD?amp=1

